
January 23, 2020

Pink Shirt Day!
February 26 is Pink Shirt Day, a way to symbolize that we do 
not tolerate bullying and a reminder to practice kindness. 
One of our amazing Blacklock mom’s is making these pink 
shirt day tees and hoodies where $2 is being split between 
the PAC and CKNW pink shirt day charities in Canada. If 
you would like to order, the deadline is February 3 and they 
will be delivered February 21. There are extra order forms 
on the PAC board near the entrance of the school.

PAC Events 

1/24 - Subway Hot Lunch 

1/31 - Lice check day 

2/3 - Deadline to order pink 
shirts. 

2/6 - Treat day 

2/7 - Last day to order hot dog 
and sushi hot lunch 

2/11 - PAC meeting 7pm in the 
school library 

2/13 - Hot dog and sushi hot 
lunch 

2/21 - Treat day 

2/21 - Last day to order pizza 
hot lunch 

2/22 - Kids Swap Meet in the 
Blacklock gym 10-2 

2/28 - Pizza hot lunch 

We are running a Kids Swap 
Meet on February 22. Tables 
are $15 each and all money 
raised goes towards building 
an outdoor classroom. Please 
email Michelle Young at 
blacklock.fundraising@gmail.c
om if you are interested in 
booking a table. 

PAC NEWS 
 | Blacklock Fine Arts Elementary | 

mailto:blacklock.fundraising@gmail.com
mailto:blacklock.fundraising@gmail.com
mailto:blacklock.fundraising@gmail.com
mailto:blacklock.fundraising@gmail.com

